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The June 2 workshop continues the Planning Commission’s review of the draft goals and policies for the 

Climate Element, following discussion at the May 19 workshop. This meeting provides an opportunity to 

review and confirm redline revisions made in response to Planning Commission comments and follow-up 

coordination with City staff. 

Attachments for this meeting include updated redline versions of the goals and policies for both the 

Climate Resilience Sub-Element and the Greenhouse Gas Emissions Reduction Sub-Element. These edits 

reflect the Commission’s recent feedback, with an emphasis on clarity, feasibility, and local 

implementation. 

Strategic Guidance for Review 

As you review the revised goals and policies, we encourage you to think critically about where the City 

should focus its time and resources. The state’s five-year progress reporting requirement means that not 

everything can be implemented at once—prioritizing the most impactful and achievable actions will be 

essential. Your input on which goals deserve the City’s attention and investment will help ensure the 

Climate Element leads to measurable progress and remains realistic to implement. 

Attachments: 

1. Redline: Draft Resilience Goals and Policies 

2. Redline: Draft Greenhouse Gas Emissions Reduction Goals and Policies 


